
Citizen Comments Submitted for the Record, May 20, 2020 

 

Agenda Item 6a. 5/20/2020 at 7:57 AM – Karen Blaha 

Apparently, the City Commission has the NROD issue that affects my property on its agenda tonight. I 
was unaware that it had been changed from the June 3rd meeting until Linda Baysinger called me.  
Given short notice, I’m not planning on offering additional comments, but if the Commission has 
questions for me, I can be reached on my cell at 503-989-8905.   While I would much prefer the Planning 
Commission’s recommendation, I would reluctantly accept the newly proposed 10’ option. 
Much thanks,  
Karen  
   
Karen Lytle Blaha 
514 4th Avenue  
Oregon City OR 97045 
Cell:  503.989.8905 
Email: blahak@comcast.net 
 

Agenda Item 7a. 5/19/2020 at 1:17 PM - Christina Fowler-Thias called to submit the following comment 

for the City Commission meeting on May 20, 2020: 

She is in support of the City Commission making the Upper Yard apart of Waterboard Park. 

Agenda Item 7a. 5/20/2020 at 2:46 PM - Roger Fowler-Thias called to submit the following comment: 

He is in support of the City Commission making the Upper Yard apart of Waterboard Park. 

 
Agenda Item 7a. 5/20/2020 at 12:30 PM – Didi Dahlsrud’s Comments: 

Supporting making Public Works Upper Yard a part of Lower Waterboard park for many reasons and has 

suggestions for using the area as valuable parking for the park, a staging area, a community garden 

maintained by volunteers, natural growing area for plants to replace the ivy, and much more. 
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